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 Louise Kleboe COMNOT2014/6928/P 22/12/2014  11:47:32 I am assuming that this application to variation in the conditions is so that a building can be built in 

front of peoples windows therefore blocking light and air and transforming the place into an urban 

nightmare however the letter and the map is very unclear and it is difficult to understand exactly what 

the proposal is therefore I don't think this is a very democratic way of finding out residents views on 

this application. If it is the case that you want to build in front of existing windows and block light etc 

then I am strongly opposed to the removal of the condition and would be very unhappy if this 

application was granted. As a resident of Portpool Lane one of the most amazing things about the area 

is the light through the windows and tree lined streets so that even if your flat is small and overcrowded 

as mine is these important qualities make it bearable to live and we are able to cope with a small living 

space. Obscuring windows would make conditions and quality of life much, much worse for me and the 

other residents, also many people in the block have mental health conditions and a negative change that 

blocked light would significantly affect mental health issues such as depression and could even lead to 

suicides therefore I am vehemently opposed to the removal of condition 19. Peoples health and well 

being is important and should be placed above profit and greed. Please notify me of the committee 

date.
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